
To our legislators regarding this bill: 

 

This bill punishes people for being landlords.  It forces them to accept unfavorable tenants ad 

infinitum.  It deprives them of their ability to sell their property, to protect their property (from 

abusive tenants) and to manage their property properly.  The real estate industry in Central 

Oregon is a benefit to our economy in the billions of dollars annually.  This bill if it becomes law 

would chill our industry, discourage investors and give undue weight to tenants’ rights at the 

expense of the owners of the property they rent.  This is bad legislation that would turn the real 

estate industry and financial industry on its ear.  It would add to the perception that Oregon is 

bad for business owners.  Do we want that?   

 

Lynne Connelley 

Bend, OR 

(541-408-6720 cell) 

 


